





4.28.2023

To whom it may concern,

In accordance with PPRB OPSCR Rules and regulations 3-301.03, Mississippi State Hospital is providing notice of cancellation of Procurement RFX 3150004768 effective immediately. The services previously advertised on April 26, 2023 with an end date of May 03, 2023, to receive applications are no longer needed at this time. 

Teresa McNeece, Procurement officer
